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Dear Senate Committee on Human Services,

| ask you to please vote no on this bill. This is such an insult to the tax payer. It
appears that at every level, more taxes are being assessed to pay for things that are
not our responsibility within the government. Please allow churches etc. to do the
feeding of people. Please stay in your lane. We need to get back to incentivizing work
and not constant handouts. Please review the journals written by our Founders. The
first settlements kept handing out and it disincentivized working. They realized it was
a bad idea. Please do not repeat the errors of the past.

Thank you



